RESOLUTION
- 051799

WHEREAS: The site of the new Waupaca High School is located in the Town of Farmington
at the intersection of King Road and State Highway 22, AND,

The Town of Farmington encourages safe transport for student drivers on their way to and
from school on King Road, AND,

The spacing between the King Road intersection and the requested Highway 22 access drive
meets the guidelines as stated in the Wisconsin Department of Transportation Facilities
Development Manual, AND,

The School District of Waupaca has requested the Wisconsin Department of Transportation
grant the School District limited access (buses and staff) to State Highway 22 as a means
of scparating student drivers from adult and bus drivers, AND,

The school District of Waupaca can demonstrate that student safety is compromised when
students and buses enter and exit on the same road as evidenced at the current high school
site.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Town of Farmington supports the School
District’s appeal and request the Wisconsin Department of Transportation to grant School
District of Waupaca access to State Highway 22 for use by school buses and staff.
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